
 

 

 

 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
  
I hope that you and your families have enjoyed a restful half term break. We want to assure you that 
despite the ongoing heating replacement work at our school, the heating system remains operational. We 
understand the importance of a comfortable and safe learning environment, especially as the colder 
months approach. 
  
To ensure a smooth transition, Arctic Building Services, our trusted contractor, will be on-site throughout 
the installation process. Their presence guarantees that any potential issues that may arise will be swiftly 
addressed, minimizing any disruptions to your child's education. 
  
We appreciate your understanding and patience during this necessary upgrade, and we are committed to 
providing a warm and comfortable atmosphere for all our students and staff. 
  
If you have any concerns or questions regarding the heating replacement or any other matter, please feel 
free to reach out to us. Your feedback and support are highly valued. 
  
Thank support. 
  
Sincerely, 

  

Mr S. Addison 
Principal 
The Hastings Academy 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


